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Chair/Secretaries Report 
 

 

Membership numbers. These are at similar number of 143 let 
berths as at 31st March 2018, against 146 last year. With 6 
member only people who pay £10, and 2 donators –The Canoe 
Club who normally pay the same as a member with a berth and 
Sawmills who normally make a large donation (£45).  The 
Rowing Club pay for 3 berths. 
 
Ltd Company Report.  I report that the Annual return and 
Company Accounts were submitted on time and that there were 
no trading activities in the year and therefore the Company 
remains dormant.  It is essential that this is reported each year 
for you to be sure that nothing is changing regarding ownership 
of the land. Roger Page and James Fuge are the Directors and 
I am happy to report that they are willing to stand again, and we 
will come to their re-elections later in the agenda. 
 
Maintenance Spends.  We have completed the track topping 
and the tarmac to the area at the pub end of the Green at a 
total expense of £5724.  The Parish Council have donated an 
old seat at the far end of the Pill and this together with the track 
topping is proving to be a very popular walk and seating area. 
We have installed a donation box by the slip and we banked 
£100 at the end of January, approximately 8 months’ worth.   
 

Insurance. Our insurance provider, Zurich has increased our 
premium by £24.93 to £523.53, although this was after a 
significant reduction of £138.88 last year. 
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